Warhammer at Blackness Library!
#dundeewestend

There’s a new Warhammer table top gaming group starting next Tuesday aimed at
8 year olds and upwards.

It will take place every fortnight immediately after school at 3.30pm.

For more details <call +the 1library on 435936 or e-mail
blackness.library@leisureandculturedundee.com
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DIVERSION

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 — SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of subsidence investigation works
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in City Road
(from Logie Street to Tullideph Place), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Wednesday 31 August 2022 for 3 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Logie Street / Lochee Road
/ Tullideph Road.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council
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From Sheena Wellington :

On Saturday 27th August at 1llam at the Wighton Centre, Central Library, we
have :

Just 3Folk, comprising of Anne Hamilton, Liz Crawford and Maggie Douglas
share a common love of folk music and have been singing together since 2015.

J3F have a varied repertoire of traditional and contemporary folk music,
arranging the songs in three part harmony, and performing them accompanied by
guitar, banjo, mandolin, harmonica, percussion and occasionally ukulele.

Just 3Folk are delighted to have recently produced their second CD entitled
“Back on Track” and are thrilled to have been in the position to donate £1000
to Maggie'’s Dundee.

For our concert on 27th August, J3F will be joined by Dave Hamilton on 12
string guitar and vocals, and Morag Sutherland on violin.

Admission £5. at the door.
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Residents have highlighted to us their concerns about the poor state of
maintenance at Victoria Park’s Rose Garden.

Fraser is pictured at the Rose Garden and we raised this concern with
Neighbourhood Services at the City Council.

A senior environment management officer has now updated us as follows :
“I agree the area is not up to where we would like it to be but we will have

the borders and grass tidied up over the coming weeks with winter works
planned to carry out pruning, tidying up of paths and surrounding areas.”

Getting things done — Tullideph Road
and City Road #dundeewestend
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The community notice board at the junction of Tullideph Road and City Road
is in a sorry state.

Michael is pictured at it and it needs repaired.

We raised this some weeks ago and are now pleased to advise that the City
Council has confirmed that an Order for repairs has now been raised.
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